
 
 

 

SCAAIDD Executive Committee 

March 27, 2015 

Minutes 

 

The Executive Committee met on Friday, March 27th at 11:00 a.m. at SCDDSN and the 

following people were present: John Hitchman, Terry Schilling, Laura Cooper-Davis, Debbie 

Walsh, Jay Altman, Sloan Todd, Crystal Wright and Nikki Bramlett. Lois Park Mole participated 

in the meeting via telephone.  

 

Sloan welcomed everyone and called the meeting to order.    

 

Treasurer’s Report: Lois reported that the current balance is $33,200.68. 

 

The National AAIDD conference is scheduled for June 1
st
 – 3

rd
 and it will be held in Louisville, 

Kentucky.  Crystal checked her schedule and will not be able to attend the conference in Sloan’s 

place.  Since Terry Schilling has never attended a National Conference she was asked if she 

would like to attend to represent the chapter.  Terry will check her schedule and let us know. 

 

Terry informed Nikki she will forward the information for the renewal of the Secretary of State 

registration.  It should be sent out sometime in April.  The 990 will need to be complete and the 

$50 registration fee paid before the renewal is complete.  Nikki will complete the paperwork 

when received and communicate the deadline with Lois so the fee and 990 can be submitted.   

 

Previously there was a discussion on providing training opportunities.  The group decided with 

the training that was going to have to be done with the implementation of Therap that perhaps it 

would be best to table any discussion of training opportunities at this time.  

 

In Legislative News Lois informed the group that the ABLE legislation was introduced in the 

house in early March (H3968).   

 

With no further business, the meeting adjourned. 

 
NEXT MEETING: Friday, April 24

th
    

   11:00 a.m. 

   SCDDSN  

 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

 

 

Nikki Bramlett, Secretary 

http://www.aaidd.org/index.cfm

